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Calendar of Events  
Visit our homepage calendar for important dates or ​click here​ to view the entire calendar.  
 

● Reminder!  Parent Survey from the Diocese of Richmond, Office of Catholic 
Schools​--Please complete by TODAY, Monday, Dec. 16. 
Dear Parents, 
As part of our goal to serve the students and families of the Diocese of Richmond 
Catholic Schools, we would like to know how satisfied you are with the programs and 
services currently offered to you and your child/ren.  In order to assess our performance 
and your experience, we ask that you complete this brief survey.  This should take 
approximately 15 minutes of your time.  We value your opinion and will use your input to 
ensure that we continue to meet your expectations.  This is an anonymous survey and 
all responses will be aggregated for review purposes and will remain confidential.  Our 
office will close the survey on Monday, December 16, 2019.  If you have more than one 
child at a school, you may choose to complete another survey or have your answers 
reflect your overall observations. 
Thank you for entrusting the education and care of your children to us each day.  Click 
here to take the survey: ​Survey Link 
In Christ, 
Kelly Lazzara 
Superintendent of Schools 

● EXAM DAY LUNCH ORDERS:​ During midterm examinations our usual cafeteria service 
is suspended. Lunches on these days, ​Thursday, January 9, 2020 ​and​ Friday, 
January 10, 2020 ​will only be available by advanced order using this ​link​. No other food 
will be served on these days. The Deadline for online orders is​ Wednesday, January 8, 
2020​ at ​NOON​.  

● Last Call for Service Hours to count for Diocesan Awards. ​Each year the Diocese of 
Richmond gives out three different awards to any student who completes over 100, 150, 
and 200 hours of service for a calendar year (January-December, 2019). You may use 
and add to your Service Hours form by clicking this​ link​ ​or it can be found on the Student 
page of the Website.  Please get all documented hours for 2019 in to​ ​Ms. Adinaro​ ​no 
later than Monday January 6, 2020. 

https://www.peninsulacatholic.org/events.cfm
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/123153/1470/1
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E104440&id=51
https://www.peninsulacatholic.org/editoruploads/files/Student_Service_Hours_Form.pdf
http://mtadinaro@peninsulacatholic.org/


● Spring Open House is coming soon!​ Wednesday, February 5, 2020 from 5-7 pm 
volunteers are always needed to serve! Contact ​Alyson LeMaster​, Director of 
Enrollment or 757-596-7247 to sign up and earn 4 service hours.  

● FACTS applications for the 2020-2021 school year are now open! ​ The deadline for 
the first round of funding for tuition assistance is March 1, 2020, so don't delay in 
completing your application ​here​. For questions about the tuition assistance process, 
contact ​Melissa Tucker​, Business Manager or 757-596-7247. 

● Yearbook Senior Ads on Sale Now​. ​Senior ads will be on sale for 20% off for the class 
of 2020.  Sales are open on  ​Walsworth Yearbooks​: Just use the code: ​20for2020 ​To 
get your senior ad today. Senior Ad sales close Sunday, March 15, 2020.  

● Attention parents of students in grades 8-11​: PSAT scores from October are now 
available ​here​. Students will either need to log in with an existing College Board account 
or set up a new account using their Peninsula Catholic email address. Additional 
information regarding scores and next steps will be provided by your student’s 
counselor. For more immediate information please feel free to contact either ​Mrs. 
Strickland​ or ​Mr. Batkin​ when convenient. 

● Join the PC Softball Team! ​Have a student who wants to play a new sport? Our PC 
softball team is welcoming new players of any skill level, no previous experience 
required. We meet every Monday during activity block in Coach Opalka’s room (room 
102) for team bonding and to discuss gameplay and strategy. We would love to see your 
student there! It is a great way to stay active, have fun, and earn your varsity letter by 
playing in a competitive softball conference. If you would like more information feel free 
to contact ​Haley Bridges​. 

● PC held our Athletic Awards Ceremony​ on Wednesday December 11 and these 
athletes stood out. 
Varsity Girls’ Tennis 
MVP: Madison C. 
Most Deserving: Cristina R. 
Varsity Boys’ Soccer 
MVP: Josh S. 
Most Deserving: Kyle J. 
Varsity Girls’ Cross County 
MVP: Shirin S. 
Most Deserving: Dymphine N. 
This team received a special award, the TCIS Sportsmanship Award. This award is 
based on being fair, respectful, and generous to fellow athletes. Congratulations Coach 
Bender on receiving this award. 
Varsity Boys’ Cross Country 
MVP: Ryan H. 
Most Deserving: Tim W. 
JV Boys’ Cross Country 
MVP: Johnathan M. 
Most Deserving: Wen Y. 
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Additionally congratulations  to Coach Williams for being honored as the Boys’ Cross 
Country Coach of the Year. 
Varsity Boys’ Volleyball 
MVP: Matthew T. 
Most Deserving: Jerry W. 
Varsity Girls’ Volleyball 
MVP: Madison C. 
Most Deserving: Juliana V. 
JV Girls’ Volleyball 
MVP: Lelia C. 
Most Deserving: Leilia Y. 
Congratulations to all of our fall sport athletes and coaches.  

● Congratulations to the Lynch Family!​ They are the winners of our tuition raffle. Thank 
you to all the families who participated in the raffle. We appreciate your support. 

 
 
 
Home and School 
 

● The HSA Board is asking for parents, guardians and host parents, to lead and 
volunteer for 3 After Prom committees ​this year: Food, Games and Decorations. 
Please contact ​Gena Petersen​ at 757-338-3383 or ​Lisa Borders​ at 757-504-6178 for 
more details. 

● We are in need of 2-3 people to serve on the Nominating Committee​ that will gather 
potential names for the Treasurer’s position. This person would be nominated in the 
spring and start after this school year ends.  Please contact ​Jackie Yau​, the current 
Treasurer, at​ ​757-719-0461​ with any questions. 

● A reminder for the next Home and School Meeting.​ Our next HSA meeting will be 
held on Thursday January 9, 2020 at 5:30 pm in the PC library. ALL are welcome. If you 
have any questions, please contact ​Gena Petersen​. 

● We would like to wish you all a very blessed Christmas holiday!​ See you next year! 
 

Volunteer Opportunities  
 

● The PC Booster Club is looking for parents to become active volunteers as 
concessions stand and floor worker staff​ at Thursday night Bingo sessions at the 
Knights of Columbus. Please email ​Will Robertson​ to sign up. 
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